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AVIATION MUSEUM VISIT 

A visit to  this very interesting Bull Creek museum 
took place on the 2nd of September. Our members 
enjoyed the aviation exhibits especially those from 
the World War Two era. 
Also much enjoyed was a lunch in the dining room. 
Thanks to Geoff Bowra for supplying the photos 


